
 

        

 

What Goes Up Must Come Down 

This afternoon at 2 p.m. come help us put away our sanctuary decorations. 

 

 

                                                  

January is Blanket Offering month. The money collected will be sent to 

Church World Service to use for blankets or other necessities needed either 

here or abroad. 

 

 

 

Bazaar 2023  As you begin putting away your Christmas decorations and come across things 

you no longer have room for or no longer use, remember next year’s Christmas Bazaar. Items 

may be placed on the pew at the rear of Fellowship Hall so we can keep an inventory of what we 

receive. Thank you!  

                                                

 

WANTED - INDOOR SEXTON. Danielle is going back to school to further her education in 

the nursing field and will not be able to continue as our indoor sexton. If you are interested or 

know someone that is please call David Berkhimer at 717-442-8319, ASAP.  Your support is 

always a big help to keep the church properties in good shape. The Trustees thank you.   
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


